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December 29. 1992 ,

Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. W. S. Orser

Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation

6400 North Dixie Highway ,

Newport, MI 48166
.;

Dear Mr. Oruer

SUBJECT: 1993 NRC EROSION / CORROSION WORKSHOP

We would like to invite you and members of your staff to
participate in the 1993 NRC Erosion / Corrosion Workshop. The
workshop is scheduled to be held in Region I on February 9, 1993.
The objective of the workshop is to address current
erosion / corrosion (EC) issues by promoting industry, NRC, and
research organization discussions in regard to EC in high energy,
carbon steel piping systems. The morning of the workshop is

.

'

divided into a number of talks by industry, NRC and EPRI members
relative to the implementation of EC programs by industry
licensees.

The afternoon of the workshop will allow participants to attend
one of.three discussion groups (breakout sessions). The breakout
sessions cover the following areas relative to implementation of
EC monitoring programs (a) EC monitoring program scopes,
including methods for selecting systems and componenta for
inspection, (b) practices-for inspecting carbon steel components, q

and (c) methods of evaluating inspection data and dispositioning
results. The discussion groups will present their findings to
the collective workshop audience at the end'of the breakout
sessions. Final concluding. remarks will be made by industry and
NRC-members at the end of tho' workshop program.

We : request that you inform us of the estimated number of your '

staff who wish to attend the workshop by January 6, 1993,.and
update-the number of participants by January 20, 1993. Also,
please indicate the names of.those attending the workshop and
their personal preference for the afternoon discussion groups. A
form is enclosed which may be used to ease your efforts. Please
fax this form to Mr. L Al Lohmeier.at (215) 337-5320 or mail the.
form to- Mr. Al Lohmeier at the address listed on the form.
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Also enclosed is a tentative schedule for the workshop on
j

Fobruary 9, 1993. We will adviso you of the workshop location in i

the noar future. Should you have any questions or comments, !
please contact M. W. Hodges, Director, Division of Reactor
Safety, Region I, at (215) 337-5359 or Mr. Al Lohmeier at
(215) 337-5089.

Sincerely,

original signed by M. A. Ring
for

H. J. Miller, Director
Division of.Roactor Safety

t

Enclosures da stated

cc w/onclosures
D. R. Gipson, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations

John A.-Tibai, Supervisor
of Compliance

P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

OC/LFDCD
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
T. G.-Colburn, LPM, HRR
Resident Inspector, RIII
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Michigan Department of

Public Health
Monroe County office of

civil Preparodness
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